
           

        
 

 
TRG/CDP/2024 

 

September 23, 2024 

 

His Excellency Eng. Duaij Al Otaibi 

Secretary General 

Asian Shooting Confederation 

Hawally, Kuwait 

 

 

Subject: Invitation to Participate in the ISSF Shotgun Referee Course at New Delhi, India 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the National Rifle Association of India (NRAI) will be hosting the ISSF 

Shotgun Referee Course from 17th to 20th of December 2024 at New Delhi, India. This course will 

provide an excellent opportunity for referees across Asia to enhance their skills and knowledge in the 

discipline of shotgun shooting. 

 

The NRAI would like to invite neighbouring federations to benefit from this valuable opportunity. The 

participation fee for the course is 250 Euro per participant. 

 

Interested federations are requested to confirm their participation by sending an email to 

indiashooting@gmail.com by October 20th 2024. This will help us in making the smooth arrangements. 

 

We look forward to your support and participation to ensure the success of this event. 

Thank you for your attention and continued cooperation. 

 

Thanking You 

 
Yours faithfully 
      

 
K. SULTAN SINGH 

Secretary General       
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